November 20, 2020



Jenna Marie Gargano jennamarie.gargano@cortland.edu 11/20 1:49 PM

I want you to know I appreciate you taking time to address everyone's questions during class. People just get extremely offended the moment something doesn't go there way now a days. You only have 50 minutes and if we slowed down every problem we wouldn't get through half of what we needed. If they wanted credit they could enter any answer and if they understand just continue to work on it on their own. People just like to make a big mess out of something small. Thanks again. Have a good break!

11/20 4:09 PN so true

thanks for your words of support

it's easy to get worked up, for everyone, especially in these trying times

I'm hopeful that a week of R&R will do us all good

have a great Thanskgiving!